

## **ROW13 Chat Zoom Window June 4th, 2024, 13:00 – 17:00 UTC**

06:02:49 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

Welcome to the 13th Registration Operations Workshop session! The webinar will start shortly and will be recorded. Session recording, including Q&A transcript and chat, will be made available 24-48h after the conclusion of the webinar on the ROW website: <https://regiops.net>

06:03:01 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

Workshop presentations are available at: <https://regiops.net/row13-agenda>

06:03:12 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

We would like to thank our ROW Series Sponsors ICANN and Verisign for their continued support.

06:04:21 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

Join the conversation on social media! Follow ROW on X: <https://x.com/ROWevents> and LinkedIn: <https://www.linkedin.com/company/regiops!!!>

06:04:44 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

**IMPORTANT:** Please note that we will mute all participants to allow the speakers to communicate without any background noise. During the session, if you have any questions or comments, please send them in the Q&A window. The session moderator will open your mike or address them to the speakers as time permits. Questions that cannot be addressed on the mike due to time constraints, will be answered directly in the Q&A window or by email.

06:04:56 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

**ROW Expected Standards of Behavior:**

A participant in any ROW activity acknowledges that written, audio and video records of meetings will be made available to the public.

A participant in any ROW activity is deemed to accept to:

- Treat all members of the community equally, irrespective of nationality, gender, racial or ethnic origin, religion or beliefs, disability, age,

or sexual orientation; members of the community should treat each other with civility both face-to-face and online.

- Respect all members of the community equally, behave in a professional manner, demonstrate appropriate behavior, and not engage in any type of harassment.

- Act fairly and in good faith with other participants in the webinar.
- Promote ethical and responsible behavior.

06:08:43 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

If you have trouble with audio or other connection issues, please log out and log back in. Thank you

06:18:17 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

If you have trouble with audio or other connection issues, please log out and log back in. Thank you

06:18:35 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

We are currently at the following agenda item:

Sofia Silva Berenguer [NRO/APNIC] & Brad Gorman [ARIN] -  
Collaborating to Advance RPKI: New Initiatives and Global Progress

06:28:37 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

If you have any questions or comments, please use the Q&A pod to write them and/or raise your hand so that we may open your mike.

06:31:51 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

We are currently at the following agenda item:

Panel: Implementations of NIS2 Directive with Polina Malaja [CENTR], Pawel Kowalik [DENIC eG], Timo Võhmar [Estonian Internet Foundation], and Alexander Mayrhofer [nic.at GmbH]

06:38:22 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

During the session, if you have any questions or comments, please send them in the Q&A window or raise hand.

06:56:06 From Steve Conte - ICANN Org to Everyone:

Questions relating to the panel will be addressed after all speakers

07:01:03 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

We are currently at the following agenda item: Alexander Mayrhofer [nic.at GmbH] - EPP for NIS2 – The .at Approach

07:14:37 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:  
Feel free to address questions for Pawel Kowalik [DENIC eG].  
Whatever cannot be answered in the session will be handled directly by  
Pawel by email. Thank you.

07:31:33 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:  
We are currently at the following agenda item:

07:31:42 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:  
Simon Fernandez [Grenoble INP, Univ. Grenoble Alps] - WHOIS Right?  
An Analysis of WHOIS and RDAP Consistency

07:39:23 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:  
If you have any questions or comments for Simon, please use the Q&A  
pod to write them and/or raise your hand so that we may open your mike.  
Thank you.

08:01:47 From Steve Conte - ICANN Org to Everyone:  
Hi, we will be returning at 8 minutes past the hour

08:06:18 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:  
Resuming the session at 15:08UTC

08:15:55 From Steve Conte - ICANN Org to Everyone:  
If you have any questions for Gavin, please raise your hand for us to  
allow your mic, or type it into the Q&A pod to be addressed

08:39:37 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:  
We are currently at the following agenda item:  
Isaac Henderson [Fraunhofer IAO] - DNS as a bridge to establish  
interoperable trust across different trust anchors

08:43:35 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:  
If you have any questions or comments, please use the Q&A pod to  
write them and/or raise your hand so that we may open your mike.

08:54:40 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:  
Any questions or comments please? Thank you

08:59:44 From Steve Conte - ICANN Org to Everyone:

We are currently on: Werner Staub [CORE Association] - Standardized DNSSEC-Signed Attestations for Sport (dnsattest.sport)

09:00:10 From Steve Conte - ICANN Org to Everyone:

If you have questions or comments for Werner, please raise your hand for us to enable your mic or type your question into the Q&A pod

09:36:54 From Steve Conte - ICANN Org to Everyone:

We are on: Gautam Akiwate [Stanford University] - Best Practices for Deletion in EPP

09:37:21 From Steve Conte - ICANN Org to Everyone:

If you have questions or comments for Gautam, please raise your hand so we can enable your mic, or type your question into the Q&A pod

09:52:25 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

Any questions or comments please?

09:53:50 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

Please take 5 min to complete the following ROW13 survey: <https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/row13>

10:01:09 From Gautam Akiwate to Host and panelists:

From RFC 5731: "Name server hosts for domain delegation can be specified either as references to existing host objects or as domain attributes that describe a host machine. A server operator MUST use one name server specification form consistently."

10:01:42 From nicoleta munteanu to Everyone:

Thank you for your participation in the ROW13 webinar! Please take 5 min to complete the following ROW13 survey: <https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/row13>

Session recording, including Q&A transcript and chat, will be made available 24-48 hours after the conclusion of the webinar at: <https://regiops.net/row13-agenda>

Thank you to our ROW Series Sponsors ICANN and Verisign for allowing ROW13 to happen.

See you at the next ROW! Thank you!